WOULD YOU LIKE TO RECEIVE YOUR CHILD CARE PAYMENT SOONER?

WOULD YOU LIKE TO AVOID THE TIME IT TAKES FOR YOUR CHECK TO ARRIVE
BY MAIL?

---Now You Can.......... SIGN UP FOR DIRECT DEPOSIT!!!!
Here's what you need to do:
----Have an active checking or savings account in your name or your business name.
----Complete a Direct Deposit Agreement, available at your local Family Support
Division office (formerly Division of Family Services), and provide a voided check or

deposit slip to your local Family Support Division Office. This verifies your bank's
routing number and your account number.

Direct Deposit processing takes approximately two weeks. Once your Direct Deposit
request is approved and your account remains open, all of your child care payments will be
direct deposited in your bank account and available to you on the check/issuance date.

You may contact your local Family Support Division and they can help you get Direct
Deposit or answer any questions you might have about Direct Deposit.



